
SEC Thailand’s public hearing on the proposed rules concerning proxy solicitations 

The SEC is seeking public comments on the proposed rules concerning proxy solicitations 

which intend to help ensure that proxy voting advice used by investors and others who vote on 

investors’ behalf is accurate, transparent, and materially complete. Requirements under the 

proposed rules include qualifications of the proxy solicitor and proxies as well as minimum 

information which must be disclosed in the solicitation, etc. 

For more details of the public hearing, please visit www.sec.or.th/hearing. Stakeholders and 

interested parties are welcome to submit comments through the website, or facsimile: 0-2263-6025, 

or 0-2033-9647, or email: corporat@sec.or.th. The public hearing process ends on 15 June 2020. 
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